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8th November 2018 

 

 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 

Years 10-13, Geography trip, Morocco, Easter 2019 

 

Firstly, we would like to thank you for your interest in the above trip, however, it is with regret 

that we are having to cancel this activity.  I realise that there will be some very disappointed 

students, but unfortunately we have had several students withdraw from the trip which 

means that it is no longer viable. We were also having difficulty sourcing suitable flights at a 

reasonable cost.   

 

Our Bursar, Mrs Botting, will be organising the refund of any deposits you have already paid.  

 

Looking forward, we will be planning for our next Geography trip to Iceland again in the 

Easter holidays of 2020.  Information regarding this trip will be sent out in the Spring term.  

 

Yours faithfully 

Mrs J Short 

Leader of Learning for Geography 

 

 

 


